
 

 
 

 
 
 

June 2017 Newsletter 
 
 

Hard to believe it is June, especially after last weekend. We just had one heck of a thunderstorm 
yesterday. Skies are clearing up and we are suppose to be up in the hundreds by this weekend! We 
have lots of things happening out at the range, so check out the calendar to see what is happening! 

 
 
 

 

 
With Great Sadness 

 
 

It is with a heavy heart that I have to announce that Bob Conover's wife Marcia, passed away 
peacefully on May 26, 2017 at home surrounded by her family as she wished. We send our prayers 
to the entire Conover family. 

 
There will be a celebration of life on her birthday, Sunday, June 25 at 1 p.m. at Pleasant Valley 
Community Hall, 4765 Pleasant Valley Grange Road in Placerville, Calif. 

 
Please join us in helping her husband of 57 years, Bob; son, Mark (Jean) Conover; daughter, Lori 
Conover Edixon; grandchildren, Scott, Jennifer, Jessica, Dharma and Evangelise; and brother, 
Ronald (Jean) King, celebrate the life of Marcia. 

 

 
 

 



Annual Picnic Sunday August 13, 2017 
 
 

Please join us for our annual picnic on Sunday, August 13, 2017. The picnic will be located at High 
Hill Ranch, 2901 High Hill Road, Placerville. Barbecued Tri-tip, homemade chili, garlic bread, beer, 
wine, soda and water will be provided. If you are planning to attend we ask that you bring 
something to share. If your last name begins with A thru G, please bring a dessert, if your last name 
begins with H thru Z, please bring a salad. Price is: Adults – $10; Children 5 to 10-years-old – $5; 
Children under 5 FREE! 

 
The 3 main raffle prizes are: 
1. Henry "Big Boy” Lever Action 45 LC 
2. Smith & Wesson MP Shield 9mm 
3. Stoeger “Condor” 12 ga. Shotgun, over/under w/28" Barrels 

 
Main raffle prize tickets are available for sale, from Letty Baumgardner at the Mountain Democrat, 
2889 Ray Lawyer Drive, Placerville: Monday thru Friday, 8am - 4pm, call first (530) 409-3006; Larry 
Ward, Wards Automotive, 2189 Sunrise Dr., Diamond Springs: Monday thru Friday, 8am - 5pm, and 
from numerous Range Safety Officers. The tickets will also be available for sale on the website 
soon. 

 


